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THE PEDIATRIC CLINIC, P.A.

940 HOLLY, NE
ORANGEBURG, SC 29115

(803) 536-2725  Fax: (803) 534-1441

BEN C. PENDARVIS, M.D., FAAP. JENNIFER GRAVES, PA-C
TRACY MacPHERSON, M.D., FA.A.P. REBECCA HORNUNG, PNP-PC
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October 18, 2007

Ms. Emma Forkner, Director Qx\r ‘ . 0CT22 2007
Department of Health and Human Services Depariment of Health & Human Services
PO Box 8206 oam_nm OF THE DIRECTOR

Columbia, SC 29202-8206
Director Forkner,

Our pediatric E.momom in Orangeburg has worked with Select Health for many years in a
successful effort to increase access to care for Medicaid beneficiaries. This ten year
relationship has shown positive results for the children enrolled and for our practice as
well. We are writing today to request your assistance with assuring continuity of care for
the First Choice members who are patients in our practice, and Medicaid patients who
desire to become patients at our office.

The recent termination of the Select Health contract by the Regional Medical Center
(RMC) does not necessarily affect our patients as we often refer non-emergent hospital
care to the Children’s Hospital at Palmetto Richland Memorial Hospital. This facility
remains in the network. In addition, we refer our children to the pediatric sub-specialists
in Columbia who are affiliated with University Specialty Clinics and in private practice.
Many of our patients have long established relationships with these sub-specialists as
Select Health is contracted with these providers as well. Furthermore, it is my
understanding that at least one of the two managed care contracts accepted by RMC is
neither accepted by Palmetto Richland nor by the sub-specialists.

RMC is required by law to provide emergency services to all presenting patients,
regardiess of payer source. We believe this arrangement covers emergencies for our
patients and Select Health is obligated to pay RMC as a non-participating hospital
according to the existing Medicaid fee schedule.

While we believe it is in the best interest of our patients that RMC reconsider their
termination, we are asking your agency to allow Select Health to continue the
relationship with our practice for children enrolled and those who wish to enroll in Select
Health’s First Choice health plan with the knowledge that RMC is not part of the referral
network.

Please feel free to call me if you have any questions.

Tracy D. Macpherson, MD, FAAP
The Pediatric Clinic
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